From: Afton Nelson

To: SJUD Exhibits

Subject: | support SB978

Date: Monday, April 1, 2019 9:55:40 PM
| support SB978.

Please, please help keep Oregonians safe from gun violence by supporting this bill for common sense gun
legislation.

Afton Nelson

aftonsmail@gmail.com

www.aftonnelson.com
971-400-2731
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